MARYLAND

STATE BOARD OF ELECTIONS P.O. BOX 6486, ANNAPOLIS, MD 21401-0486 PHONE (410) 269-2840

Robert L. Walker, Chairman Bobbie S. Mack, Vice Chairman Rachel T. McGuckian David J. McManus, Jr. Charles E. Thomann



Linda H. Lamone Administrator

Ross Goldstein Deputy Administrator

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

August 9, 2012

TO:

Montgomery County Board of Elections

FROM:

Linda H. Lamone

RE:

Certification of Ballot Questions

In accordance with Election Law Article, Section 7-103(c)(2), the State Board shall prepare and certify to the appropriate local board, not later than the second Monday in August, the information required under subsection (b) of this section for all questions that have been referred to the voters of one county or part of one county pursuant to an enactment of the General Assembly.

Accordingly, attached you will find the certified ballot language for House Bill 690, Chapter 133 of the Acts of the 2012 General Assembly – Damascus - Class H Beer and Light Wine Licenses - Repeal of Prohibition MC 6-12. This will appear as the last ballot question on your Election District 12 Presidential General Election ballots for 2012.

Please post this question certification and ballot language, as well as any additional local questions immediately.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Donna Duncan or Natasha Walker of this office.